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Our desire is for visitors to be allowed to come and see camp for themselves and visit others who may
be attending. However, safety is one of our top priorities so visitors must follow the procedures
outlined below.

Staffers will need to go through the director to get their visitors approved by the coordinator before
they can visit. When camp leadership is made aware of a parent of a camper, a church staff member, or
any other visitor wanting to visit camp, the director will follow the same protocol above.

Most visitors will only be approved to stay no more than 1-2 days given the busy camp schedules.
Overnight visitors will need to book their own lodging. We prefer they not stay on campus.

Staff members finished with camp early should not visit staff members on teams still running camp,
unless approved by your coordinator.

Steps to follow:

1. Get approval from your coordinator via your director for all visitors.

2. Once the visitor has arrived on campus, he/she must meet with the director and will be asked to
fill out the Visitor survey and given a visitor sticker that must be worn at all times while on
campus.

3. The sticker will need to be turned in when the visitor is ready to leave campus.



